I read about your safety modification program and saw a
600. ..
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Response (lLaura) G/6/2002 2:2
Dear Mr. Petty, ;
Thanlk you for wour inguiry. 1In 1979, Remington
Model 600 and 660 ritles made before Fehruar
certain ¢ircumstances, the saftety and trigge
way that could result in an accidental disch
progran, owners of the affected rifles coul
installation of a new tr1?ger assembly at nO‘Charge
of the affecrved firearms have been servic er the 1979 recall and
recedved new tr1gger assemblies. You can ~of the information
Ee arding this through the front page of oub through the 1inlk
elow:

instituted wcall for
¥ hecause, under

anipulated in a
1979 recall

http: //waw. remington. com/safety _Modifi WHAE00_660. htm

34:47 pwm

ity an item about model
've only owned this
‘em rglated to the trigger

customer (Barry Petty)
I read about your safety modificati

600's being recalled in 1979. I wa
rifle since about 1988. was there §
assembly?
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